
Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, January 4, 2021: Quick Notes 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors (the Board) elected Supervisor Karl Banks as 

its President and Supervisor Paul Griffin as its Vice President for 2021. 

 

 The Board selected Andy Clark as the attorney for the Madison County Planning and 

Zoning Commission. 

 

 The Board tabled a rezoning request by Mipitou, LLC until the next regularly scheduled 

meeting on January 19, 2021. 

 

 The Board approved hiring Michael Baker International to perform a Hydrology and 

Hydraulics study of the Sulphur Springs Lake dam, as required by the Mississippi 

Department of Environmental Quality. 

 

 The Board approved hiring Mendrop Engineering Resources, LLC., to prepare ditch 

grades and a field survey for work on Dewees Road. 

 

 The Board voted to accept the site plan for the expansion of Grace Crossing Baptist 

Church. 

 

 The Board voted to accept the site plan for Lone Wolf. 

 

 The Board voted to accept the site plan for Johnson Commercial Office in Gluckstadt. 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again Tuesday, January 19, 2021, at 

5:00 p.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 


